From:

Paul Hogan

Sent:

Tuesday, January 31, 2017 9:22 PM

To:

Larry Cochran

Cc:

Billy Raymond; Robert Raymond; BOBBY RAYMOND

(rraymond@robertraymondlaw.com); ParishCouncilMembers; Angela Gaubert; Tiffany K.

Clark; Nicole Breaux; Penny Duhe; Sandra Miguez; Valarie Berthelot; Michael Albert

Subject:

RE: NEW ITEM / ORD - DONATION BOXES

Attachments:

ORD- DONATIONS BOXES (01-31-17).docx

Larry,

Please find the attached draft ordinance for review by Legal and the Planning and Zoning Department. Please advise on any comments, concerns, or suggestions to the draft. I plan on introducing at the April 3 council meeting.

Thanks.

Paul J. Hogan, PE Councilman at Large, Div. B 504-615-4862

From: Paul Hogan

Sent: Saturday, January 28, 2017 1:04 PM To: Larry Cochran < lcochran@stcharlesgov.net>

Cc: Billy Raymond

braymond@stcharlesgov.net); Robert Raymond (rraymond@stcharlesgov.net)

<rraymond@stcharlesgov.net>; BOBBY RAYMOND (rraymond@robertraymondlaw.com)

<rraymond@robertraymondlaw.com>; ParishCouncilMembers <ParishCouncilMembers@stcharlesgov.net>; Angela

Gaubert <agaubert@stcharlesgov.net>; Tiffany K. Clark <tclark@stcharlesgov.net>; Nicole Breaux

<nbreaux@stcharlesgov.net>; Penny Duhe <pduhe@stcharlesgov.net>; Sandra Miguez <smiguez@stcharlesgov.net>;

Valarie Berthelot <<u>vberthelot@stcharlesgov.net</u>>; Michael Albert <<u>malbert@stcharlesgov.net</u>>

Subject: RE: NEW ITEM / ORD - DONATION BOXES

Larry,

Please hold off in responding to the below e-mail. I am working on a formal draft. I will send when it is complete.

Thanks.

Paul J. Hogan, PE Councilman at Large, Div. B 504-615-4862

From: Paul Hogan

Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 6:18 PM

To: Larry Cochran < lcochran@stcharlesgov.net>

Cc: Billy Raymond
 stcharlesgov.net>; Robert Raymond (rraymond@stcharlesgov.net)

<rraymond@stcharlesgov.net>; BOBBY RAYMOND (rraymond@robertraymondlaw.com)

<rraymond@robertraymondlaw.com>; ParishCouncilMembers <ParishCouncilMembers@stcharlesgov.net>; Angela

Gaubert <agaubert@stcharlesgov.net>; Tiffany K. Clark <tclark@stcharlesgov.net>; Nicole Breaux

<<u>nbreaux@stcharlesgov.net</u>>; Penny Duhe <<u>pduhe@stcharlesgov.net</u>>; Sandra Miguez <<u>smiguez@stcharlesgov.net</u>>; Valarie Berthelot <<u>vberthelot@stcharlesgov.net</u>>; Michael Albert <<u>malbert@stcharlesgov.net</u>>
Subject: RE: NEW ITEM / ORD - DONATION BOXES

Larry,

The email I sent to Mike the other day should have went to you. Please disregard the one I sent to Mike and accept this one as the initial contact on this subject.

Larry,

Please see the attached draft proposed ordinance and the attached picture. We currently have private donation boxes (for profit) being set up right next to boxes of charitable group boxes (not for profit). These private boxes appear to be charitable and one can figure, are fooling donators and are having an impact on the donations received by the charitable groups.

I am requesting the assistance of the Planning and Zoning Department and the Legal department to do some investigation into these donation boxes and to in helping draft an ordinance as you see fit using the guidelines in the attached as a starting point, if you agree that this should be addressed.

I spoke with the owner of the property that the box in the picture is located on and they did not give permission for the box to be placed there. The called the number on the box but he said it goes to voice mail.

Please let me know that you have received this and if these departments will be able to help in this matter.

Thanks,

Paul J. Hogan, PE Councilman at Large, Div. B 504-615-4862